RELEASE IN PART B6

From:

Sullivan, Jacob J <SullivanJJ@state.gov>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 10, 2012 7:27 AM

To:

Н

Subject:

Re: Dav.

We will work the VTC option from our end this am, and Dav's team is looking into it from his end.

---- Original Message -----

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com] Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 07:13 AM

To: Sullivan, Jacob J Subject: Re: Dav

----- Original Message -----

From: Sullivan, Jacob J [mailto:SullivanJJ@state.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 06:58 AM

To: H

Subject: Dav

His delegation called Frank Ricciardone late last night to ask if Dav should immediately get on a plane to Washington. Frank and I discussed and he told Dav's team to hold for a day while we do consults with other G8 members, which is our responsibility as host. Dav's team was agreeable but he is obviously standing by either to come or to do by VTC.

In other news, I'll be in around 10 because I have a breakfast at Brookings and then, fingers crossed, a final trip to the dentist.

В6